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May 17, 2021

The Honorable Darrell Issa

U.S. House of Representatives

2300 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225-0235
Dear Congressman Issa:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “TRICARE Retiree Protection Act”
(H.R. 3102) that would allow certain retiree beneficiaries to re-enroll in, and establish monthly
enrollment fee payment for, TRICARE Select at any time during 2021.

The Association appreciates your dedication to retiree issues. The FRA point of contact

is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

J. SLAWINSKI
National Executive Director
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